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AAU involved in spreading Eid’s happiness with children

 

Coinciding with Eid El Fiter occasion, the Deanship of Student Affairs (Al Ain Campus)
collaborated with the Emirates Red Crescent in organizing a group of visits to the needy
families, distributing gifts to their kids to spread happiness and bring joy to their hearts.

This initiative comes within the Goodness Year initiatives 2017 which aims to congratulate the
children on Eid, draw the smile on their faces and bring joy to their hearts, where Al Ain
University seeks to interact positively with the community in all its aspects.
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